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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the 2023 RES Compliance ) 
Report and 2024 Compliance Plan of the  ) File No. EO-2024-0297 
Empire District Electric Company d/b/a Liberty )  
 

NOTICE OF CORRECTION AND STAFF REVISED REPORT 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”) and 

for its Notice of Correction and Staff Revised Report, states as follows: 

1. On May 30, 2024, Staff filed its Staff Report concerning The Empire 

District Electric Company d/b/a Liberty (“Liberty” or “Company”) Renewable Energy 

Standard (RES) 2023 RES Compliance Report (“Report”) and Compliance Plan 

(“Plan”) for calendar years 2024 through 2026. 

2. Staff noted two errors in the May 30, 2024 pleading.  In the second and 

the “WHEREFORE” paragraphs, “Ameren Missouri’s” should be “Liberty’s”.   

3. After discussion with Liberty, Staff updated its Staff Memorandum, 

attached and incorporated herein as Appendix A, concerning the Company’s 2023 

Renewable Energy Standard Compliance Report.  Staff did not make any changes to 

its Staff Memorandum concerning the Company’s Annual RES Compliance Plan.  

WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully submits this Notice of Correction and Staff 

Revised Report for the Commission’s information and consideration.  
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Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Ron Irving 
Ron Irving  
Senior Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 56147  
Attorney for the Staff of the  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
P. O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102  
(573) 751-8702 (Telephone)  
(573) 751-9285 (Fax)  
ron.irving@psc.mo.gov 

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served by 

electronic mail, or First Class United States Postal Mail, postage prepaid, on  
this 11th day of June, 2024, to all counsel of record.  
 

/s/ Ron Irving 
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